
 

 
 
 
 
February/March 2014 

 

Hello Foxwood Homeowners, 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful New Year and continue to enjoy the rest of the year here at Foxwood Village. 
We have many new things planned in the coming months and there are important things we must discuss at the 
HOA meetings as well.  
  
So please, once again, I ask you to join us in the clubhouse on the 4th Tuesday of each month at 7:00P.M. At 
the meetings you will not only hear what is going on in and around the community, you will also meet 
your fellow foxwoodians, and grab a cup of coffee, and a donut and chat about everyday things.   
  
Also, a reminder. If you have not paid your dues ($10.00 per person) you can bring it to the clubhouse at an 
HOA meeting. 
  

Thank you, 
Marylee Feldman, President 

     

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

Recreation Committee Report 
 

Happy New Year Everyone, 
 

Well there goes another year. Our 2013 Holiday Season has come and gone and here at Foxwood we 
had some exciting and memorable times. 
 
Our annual Christmas Social brought together new and old friends to start the season off.  We 
enjoyed a surprise bagpipe solo by Joanne Rasmussen's grandson.   
 
The Christmas Dinner Dance at the Vineyards was a great success the venue is beautiful and our 
excellent food and music made for a really good time. 
 
The New Year's Eve Party brought the year to a close with a bang.  George Briceno once again had 
us all up on the dance floor and we enjoyed great food and company.   We watched the ball drop 
and toasted the New Year. 
 

Here’s what’s coming up: 
              
   Feb. 14 , Fri. .............................................th  Valentine's Luncheon                
   Mar. 17 , Mon............................................th  St. Patrick's Day Party   
              Dec. 31st Tue..............................................New Year's Eve Party 
 

Please Watch for Fliers! 
 
Once again Happy New Year, please join us for some good fun and great company. 
 

Diane Capobianco, #94 
Ph# 631 591 1773  


